Response to court settlement over poor neonatal care in 2010
Thursday, 11 October 2018 
We apologise unreservedly to this little boy and his family for the failures in the care he received as a new-born. We know that no amount of money can restore his health, but we hope that the settlement will assist him in receiving the care he needs for the rest of his life.
 
We can give assurances that significant lessons have been learnt since his birth in 2010. A number of improvements in recording the body temperatures of new-borns have been implemented, particularly in the case of babies who have suspected low blood sugars.  In addition new guidelines for the monitoring of healthy full-term new born babies, who are reluctant to feed, have been updated.
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